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IMPORTANT RECALL INFORMATION 

Dear <First Name> <Last Name>, 

We are sending you details about Nurtec® ODT (Rimegepant) Orally Disintegrating Tablets 
(ODT), 75 mg that may be valuable to you. 

On March 17, 2023, Pfizer Inc. issued a recall of Nurtec® ODT (Rimegepant) Orally Disintegrating 
Tablets (ODT), 75 mg. This recall is because the current packaging for Nurtec® ODT 
(rimegepant) orally disintegrating tablets, 75 mg does not meet child-resistant packaging 
requirements for oral prescription drugs, potentially posing a risk of harm if the contents are 
swallowed by young children that could be a health hazard or safety risk to plan members 
who may use this product affected by this recall. 

Our records show you may have recently filled a prescription for this medication from your 
retail pharmacy. 

This recall affects all lots within expiry of NDC #72618-3000-02. 

If you have received this product in the manufacturer’s package: To see if you have the affected 
drug, check the NDC number. The NDC number is located on the drug box.  

 If your drug has a different NDC number, it’s not affected by this recall.  



 If your drug is from this affected NDC number, contact Pfizer toll-free at 1-800-879-
3477, Monday through Friday 9:00 AM to 7:00 PM (EST), or online at 
https://www.pfizer.com/contact to request a child-resistant pouch in which to store 
the product. In the meantime, Pfizer recommends storing Nurtec ODT in a safe 
location, out of reach and sight of children. 

If you have received this product in a pharmacy bottle:  

  There is nothing you need to do. 

Pfizer Inc. recommends that you keep taking Nurtec® ODT (Rimegepant) Orally Disintegrating 
Tablets (ODT), 75 mg until you talk with your doctor. Store Nurtec ODT in a safe location, out 
of reach and sight of children until you get a child-resistant pouch in which to store the 
product in. 

If you have any questions, please talk to your doctor or call Member Services Monday – Friday 
from 8:00am-6:00pm at 1-888-453-2534 (TTY 711). 

For more information, please call Pfizer Inc. toll-free at 1-800-879-3477, Monday through 
Friday, 9:00 AM to 7:00 PM (EST). You may also call the U. S. Food and Drug Administration. The 
toll-free number is 1-888-INFO-FDA (1-888-463-6332) TTY 711. You may also visit 
www.fda.gov/medwatch for additional information about this recall. You can also find the drug 
recall letter at https://www.wellcarenewjersey.com/members/medicaid/nj-
familycare/pharmacy-services.html 

Sincerely, 

WellCare of New Jersey 

https://www.pfizer.com/contact
http://www.fda.gov/medwatch









